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EL, ENG, Merit

Hello Jason:

Once again, congratulations on your admission to the Evergreen MPA program! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I’m very pleased to inform you that you have been awarded the following financial aid award for the 2016-2017 academic year:

MPA Merit Award						$1,862
Evergreen Need Grant					  1,800

TOTAL							$3,662
Special congratulations on your MPA Merit Award! You received this award in recognition of the excellence of your MPA application. 

This award will be divided into three equal amounts and applied to your tuition in Fall, Winter, and Spring quarters. If you would like your award to be allocated differently, please contact the Evergreen Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu.

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.
If you indicated interest in Work Study and/or Graduate Assistantship opportunities, note that our program’s use of these funds has not yet been determined. We expect to award these funds during the summer, and you will be considered at that time.

If you have any questions about MPA financial aid awards, please contact me.  
If you have any other Financial Aid questions (about the Evergreen Need Grant, loans, the FAFSA, etc), please contact the Evergreen Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu. 
In addition, graduate students who have completed the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) are also eligible for $20,500 in unsubsidized student loans. Student loans and each student’s total financial aid “package” is administered by the campus Financial Aid Office. If you have any Financial Aid questions about loans, the FAFSA, or general financial aid questions, please contact the Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu.
If you have not yet paid your admission deposit to hold your space in the Fall 2016 class, the deadline is Thursday, May 5th. Deposits can be paid online -- via your personal MyEvergreen account at: https://my.evergreen.edu/ -- or via check or paying in person. For your convenience, instructions for all deposit payment methods are attached. 
We hope you will be joining us!
Best to you,
Randee
